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December 21, 2006

BULLETIN #1112

RE: Zurich Specialties London Limited (UK)
WITHDRAWAL from the LESLI

The California Department of Insurance (“CDI”) has requested the SLA advise its Members that,
effective December 14, 2006, Zurich Specialties London Limited has been removed from the
List of Eligible Surplus Line Insurers (“LESLI”) and is no longer eligible to place new or
renewal business in California.

Attached for your record is a copy of the official letter from the CDI. If you have any questions
or concerns, please contact Linda Cheng or myself at (800) 334-0491 or (415) 434-4900.
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Theodore M. Pierce
Executive Director
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' STATE OF CALIFORNIA , , - John Garamendi, Insurance Commissioner
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December 20, 2006

Ms. Linda Cheng

The Surplus Line Association of California
50 California Street, 18" Floor

Sah Francisco, CA 94111

Subject: Zurich Specialties London Limited (UK)
: Withdrawal from LESLT List :
Dear Ms. Cheng:
Pursuant to California Insurance Code Section 1765.1(%), Zurich Specialties London Limited (Zurich
Specialties) is hereby removed from the List of Eligible Surplus Line Insurers effective December

14,2006. This ordet is based upon Zutich Specialties’ request to volurtarily withdraw from the U.S.
surplus lines market as of that date. Please so inform your members.

Sincerely, -

i Ko

Keith Kuzmich
Chief, Licensing Services Division
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